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CITY OF WELLAND CALLS FOR INCREASED VACCINE SUPPLY  

Welland, ON – Due to the rapid spread of COVID-19 in Welland, Mayor Frank Campion, Interim CAO, 
Steve Zorbas, and Fire Chief, Adam Eckhart, dispatched a letter to Premier Doug Ford and provincial 
representatives requesting that Niagara receive an increase in the supply of vaccinations to help control 
the spread of infection. 

Record numbers of positive and active cases in Welland supported the request to have Welland and the 
Niagara Region declared a hotspot.   

A copy of the letter is attached.  

For further information on vaccination clinics, please visit COVID-19 Vaccination - Niagara Region, 
Ontario. 
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Contact: 
Mayor Frank Campion 
mayor@welland.ca 
905-735-1700 Ext. 2101 
 
Steve Zorbas 
Interim CAO/Director of Corporate Services/CFO 
(905)735-1700 Ext. 2170 
steve.zorbas@welland.ca 
 
Adam Eckhart 
Fire Chief & Community Emergency Management Coordinator 
905-735-1700 Ext. 2400 
adam.eckhart@welland.ca 
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